
 
 

 

 

December 5, 2009 

 

 

7netlayers 

Attn: Radwan Lababidi 

Ainkawa Main Street 

Erbil, Kurdistan 

Iraq 
     

     

This letter contains your IEEE 802.16 Operator ID (OpID) assignments per your 

request to the IEEE Registration Authority.  Please take a moment to verify that 

the information contained in the company address area (above) is correct.  If not, 

please notify the IEEE immediately.  

 

It should be stressed that the IEEE assignment committee has made every effort to 

ensure that there is no duplication of assignments, but does not guarantee that 

duplicate assignments have not occurred. We urge that a single, central 

administrative authority be established in your company to avoid duplication of 

identifiers based on your block of addresses. 

  

Your IEEE 802.16 Operator ID assignment is: 000051 

              

 

For additional information on the use of your IEEE 802.16 Operator ID, please see 

the IEEE 802.16 Operator ID tutorial, on our web site at:  

  

https://standards.ieee.org/regauth/BOPID/Broadband_OperatorID_Tutorial.html 

 

Sincerely, 

 
 

 
Angela N. Thomas/IEEE Registration Authority 

https://standards.ieee.org/regauth/BOPID/Broadband_OperatorID_Tutorial.html

